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PORTDENARAUMARINA

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Thursday, 5" of November 2020

PDM ANNOUNCES RESIGNATION OF NIGEL SKEGGS AS A
BOARD DIRECTOR

The Chairman of the Board, David Skeggs, today announced the resignation of Nigel Skeggs

Nigel served the Company for 14 years in various capacities as Managing Director, Chief
Executive Officer, Consultant and Board Director. Nigel helped build the Port Denarau Marina
from the ground up and he can stand proud of what it is today.

The Board acknowledges with gratitude the hard work and outstanding contribution towards the

success of the marina. Nigel Skeggs and family will be departing Fiji soon to retumn to New

Zealand. We wish him and the family all the best.

Yours faithfully,

Ect DS "‘113 3. Co;n‘[’)\alnyygctary

About Port Denarau Marina Limited

Established in 1999, Port Denarau Marina Limited owns and operates a world-class multi-use
marina facility on Denarau Island in Nadi. It strives to be the leading marina facility in the Pacific,
providing exceptional customer service with safe and healthy facilities, ensuring the
enhancement of Fiji's nautical tourism industry while protecting her distinct marine
environment for future generations. Port Denarau Marina is a publicly listed company on the
South Pacific Stock Exchange (SPX) under code PDM.

For more information, contact Cytnhia Rasch on 7075650 or cynthia@denaraumarina.com



